
Comments from Editors 

 

This issue of CACHE news has a number of papers on educational computing (numerical 

methods, library of nonlinear dynamic models, optimal networks, thermodynamic 

equations of state, and group collaboration), and some reports on CACHE activities.  

These activities include the report on an NSF workshop on smart process manufacturing 

(April, 2008), which was funded by a grant to CACHE from NSF.  There are also reports 

from two task forces (molecular simulation and biosystems) and an announcement of a 

simulation workshop at Cornell University.  There is also a CACHE conference being 

held this summer in Boston (FOCAPO 2008). 


